**Headteacher**John Galvin

**Petworth C of E Primary School** 

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

**Tel:** 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

**E-mail:** office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



30 April 2018

## Dear Parents/Carers.

You may have heard Petworth has been chosen to participate in the BBC programme Britain in Bloom. Petworth Gardeners Club (<a href="http://www.petworthgardenersclub.co.uk/">http://www.petworthgardenersclub.co.uk/</a>) is leading Petworth's campaign and we are going to be part of this over the next few months. I believe it is imperative that we enthuse children about gardening and this is a superb initiative for the school to be involved with.

On Saturday 5<sup>th</sup> May from 10 to 12pm members of the Petworth Gardeners Club will be visiting the school to help start rejuvenating our reflection area to make it more appealing to the children. The area will eventually be transformed into a sensory garden, which will engage the children in using all of their senses. If you are free, please pop along to assist us, everyone welcome! If you have forks, spades or trowels please bring these along as I am sure we will need them as we will be preparing the ground on Saturday.

Additionally, if you are in position to donate seeds or plants, which you feel would add to our sensory garden we would welcome any donations.

Yours sincerely

John Galvin Headteacher